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Police Issue Stay-at-Home Order Violation Warnings to Businesses

It has come to our attention that local police departments are issuing Stay-At-Home Order violation warnings.  If your 
business continues to operate, you may receive a warning notice similar to the attached. 

You need not close if you receive a warning notice and there is no violation as long as you:  (a) employ only critical 
infrastructure workers; and/or (b) require only in-person attendance of employees conducting minimum basic 
operations.  To avoid disruption of your workplace we recommend preparing an appropriate statement outlining why 
continued operations are permitted before the police arrive.  You may wish to include other documentation, such as 
employee designation letters, to the police.

Contact a member of Bodman’s Workplace Law Group for assistance in preparing a proactive response or for 
assistance in responding to a police warning. 
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